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As the colder weather comes upon us I would like to suggest that the children dress in layers.  The old boiler heating system of our building makes the temperature of our room fluctuate many degrees often during the day.  Having a lightweight jacket or sweater to take on and off as needed will be helpful.

GRADES

If you have any questions about your child’s grades please contact me by phone or e-mail.  I would be happy to discuss any issues you might have.

330-644-2281

mmilosovic@coventryschools.org

HOMEWORK 

Homework is still going very well.  

We have added the Pizza Hut reading program to our nightly homework routine.  The class goal of minutes per month is 1485.  That is an individual goal of reading 465 minutes per month.  We track our minutes on the smartboard.  Every morning the students get to drag their minutes to their names using the Pizza Hut website.  They can only do this if their parent signs their assignment book telling me how many minutes they read.  I have informed the students that it is their responsibility to take their assignment book to their parent and ask them to sign it.  Reminders, however, are welcome!  The rewards, if we meet our goals, are individual pizzas monthly and a class pizza party at the end of the program.

STRATEGIES

I have noticed that many of the students have trouble with their eyes going where they should when reading.  This causes them to loose their place and detracts from their fluency.  Have the students use their finger or an object such as a 3x5 card to keep their eyes focused on the words they are trying to read.  Eye problems such as stigmatisms, where the eyes don’t move in unison from left to right when reading, could cause this.  A person could have this problem even though they have 20/20 vision.  Fortunately glasses can help with most of these cases.  If you suspect your child might have this problem a visit to an eye specialist might be worth looking into.  Many of our students are getting glasses for the first time.  I can’t wait to see how they affect their reading!  

EVENTS

We just had our first Short Cycle Assessments at the end of October.  These assessments are geared to show whether or not the students have mastered concepts that were taught so far.  If not, teachers make plans for and implement an intervention program to work toward mastery by every student.  These tests and their results are very important to our success on the OAA’s in the spring.  

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held on Monday, November 4, from 3:30-7:00.  If you have not signed up for a conference please contact me by phone or e-mail and we can set a time.  
Odds and Ends

Halloween parties were held on Friday Nov. 1.
Report Card Pick Up and Parent/Teacher Conferences are Monday November 4.
Tuesday Nov. 5, is a Teacher in Service Day.  There will be no school for students.

Wednesday Nov. 6 is the 2nd  i-ready assessment.

Monday Nov. 11, is our Veterans Day assembly.

Friday Nov. 22 Interim Reports through Progress Book.

There is no school on Nov. 28 through Dec. 2, for the Thanksgiving Holiday.
IMPORTANT DATES

11/1 – Halloween party

11/4-11/6 – Report cards sent home

11/5 – Teacher in service day (No School for Students)
11/4 – Parent/Teacher Conferences
11/28-12/2 – Thanksgiving Holiday (No School)
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